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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

As the school year kicks into gear, here is a reminder of some of upcoming calendar events for Term 1: 
 

Parent / Teacher Information Session – Wednesday, Week 5  (22/2/17) 
 

Session 1:  3.30pm-4.30pm      and  Session 2: 5.30pm-6.30pm 
 

We encourage all parents and carers to attend this event to meet with teachers and learn more 
about Stage curriculum and expectations. We thank you for your support. 
 

Catholic Schools Week - Week 7 (6/3 – 10/3) 
HTG’s theme this year is “Learning is connected through our diverse community” We will celebrate 
the amazing multiculturalism of our school community and how this makes our HTG community so 
special. 

 

Monday: 6/3 
 Parade of Nations Assembly at 9am to be led by Stage 3. 

 All students are invited to wear their national costume to school. (Please ensure your child 
brings their uniform to change into after the morning assembly)  

 Open Classrooms – all parents and caregivers are welcome into classrooms following assembly. 

 Morning Tea – all parents and caregivers are welcome.( Bring your own morning tea or get a  
               group together and share) 

 

Wednesday: 8/3  
World of Maths – All classes will be provided with fun and challenging open-ended Mathematics 
activities to participate in. (no charge) 
 

Friday 10/3  
 Stage 3 to attend Riverside theatre for an orchestral performance at 10:30am. 

 Liturgy to close Catholic Schools Week, including student of the week at 2:45pm. 
 

We hope to see all our parents and caregivers during Catholic Schools Week to help us celebrate. 
Your support is essential and makes HTG such an amazing community! Thank you. 

 
God bless, 
Kathryn Salkeld 
Assistant Principal 
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The Beatitudes 
The Sermon on the Mount was directed at the early Christian community but it is still relevant to us 

today. Jesus wants us to live out these commands in order to live life fully as a practising Catholic. 

We all need some time to sit down and read this gospel from St Matthew and use it as a checklist for 

our own lives and the lives of our children. This is an important time for them to begin to live as Jesus 

did and treat all they meet with love. 
 

A reading from the holy Gospel according to Matthew (Mt 5:1-12) 

Happy are the poor in spirit. 

Seeing the crowds, Jesus went up the hill. There he sat down and was joined by his disciples. 

Then he began to speak. This is what he taught them: 

‘How happy are the poor in spirit: 

theirs is the kingdom of heaven. 

Happy the gentle: 

they shall have the earth for their heritage.  
Happy those who mourn: 

they shall be comforted. 

Happy those who hunger and thirst for what is right: 

they shall be satisfied. 

Happy the merciful: 

they shall have mercy shown them. 

Happy the pure in heart: 

they shall see God. 

Happy the peacemakers:    

they shall be called sons of God. 

Happy those who are persecuted in the cause of right: 

theirs is the kingdom of heaven. 

‘Happy are you when people abuse you and persecute you and speak all kinds of calumny 

against you on my account. Rejoice and be glad, for your reward will be great in heaven.’ 
 

Mrs Amy Press 

Religious Education Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Calendar Dates 
Thursday 16th February   -  Pet Care Visits – K, 1, 2 

Wednesday 22nd February  -  Parent Teacher Night - one parent from each family to attend 

Thursday 23rd February   -  Evacuation Drill 

Tuesday 28th February    -  Shrove Tuesday 

Wednesday 1st March     -  Ash Wednesday 

Friday 3rd March        -  Year 6 at Delany College 

Monday 6th March to       

 Friday 10th March         

Friday 17th March     -  St Patrick’s Day 

Friday 31st March     -  Cross Country 

  

 

                     Students of the Week 
                       Week ending 10/2/17     

   Kindergarten  -   Phillip Huynh   

      Year One  - Logan Chen     

  Year Two  -     Mia Sleimen 

  Year Three     -   Huda Alsankari 

 Year Four       -     Kaitlyn Bosco  

   Year Five -     George El Khoueiry 

      Year Six -   Achan Akot 
 

 

Wanted:  Empty baskets to use for the Easter Raffle. 

Catholic Schools Week 


